
 
 
 
 
 

Tony Evers, Governor of Wisconsin 
Nathan Houdek, Commissioner of Insurance 

 
 

125 South Webster Street, P.O. Box 7873 | Madison, WI 53707-7873 
p: 608-266-3585 | p: 1-800-236-8517 | f: 608-266-9935 

ociinformation@wisconsin.gov | oci.wi.gov 

 
October 4, 2023 
 

Request for Comment 
 
 

The Office of the Commissioner of Insurance (OCI) is considering promulgating a permanent 
rule regarding ss. Ins 4.10, Wis. Adm. Code, relating to the Wisconsin Insurance Plan (“WIP”).   
 
The OCI is accepting comments on the fiscal impact of the rule draft from insurers, businesses, 
governmental units, and individuals that may be affected by a permanent rule based upon the 
text of the permanent rule.  Please send comments to Jeff Grothman at 
Jeff.Grothman@wisconsin.gov. 
 
Comments must be received by 4:30 p.m. on November 9, 2023. 
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